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Comments: Dear Sirs,

 

I am writing to ask you to do all you can to keep old growth forests (that are left) in good condition!  No more

logging of these ancient trees.  There are many reasons why these trees should be spared from logging!  They

are more fire resilient, these trees spread their roots out to nourish other newer trees to grow.  They also hold

more carbon, and create more oxygen!  It grieves me how little we appreciate nature...we just think it is there for

the yearly vacation.  (which it won't be there long for if we don't take care of it!)  Nature is what sustains humans!

And all systems contribute.  Please stand up for the old growth forests and stop the BLM and private companies

from cutting down these trees!  Thank you for your time,  Sincerely, Karen Potts


